Dear Parents,

We urge you to reach out to your respective schools as soon as possible to obtain transportation instructions and necessary approvals for your child. It is imperative that you complete this process promptly, as without full approval, transportation for your child cannot be guaranteed. Please be mindful of all deadlines, as we are unable to override any transportation decisions made by the school. Your cooperation and adherence to these guidelines are crucial in ensuring a smooth and efficient transportation arrangement for your child.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

